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Financial support is available for
eligible Migrant Seasonal Farm
Workers through the Arkansas
Human Development Corporation.

$75 gift card
Pays for food at
participating stores.

Farm and Food Workers
Relief Program

 Food Voucher

$600 Visa gift card for farm and food workers
who worked during the COVID-19 Pandemic.

 (January 27, 2020 - May 11, 2023)
Must apply by September 30, 2024.

Scan here to apply!

Contact:
1-800-482-7641
Info@arhdc.org Contact: 

Mrs. Pear Byers 
870-382-2050

For more information on Migrant Seasonal
Farm Worker rights, services, and resources,
visit bit.ly/ARMSFW 

bit.ly/ApplyFFWR

Employers: Flip this flyer
over for more information
on the FFWR program!

http://bit.ly/ARMSFW
http://bit.ly/ApplyFFWR


The Farm and Food Workers Relief Program (FFWR) is a
national program funded by the United States Department of
Agriculture. 
United Migrant Opportunity Services (UMOS), a non-profit
organization, serves as the lead administrative agency for the
program.
The Arkansas Human Development Corporation, a state-wide
private non-profit corporation, administers the FFWR program
in Arkansas.
Applying for this one-time relief payment through the FFWR
program is free and completely voluntary. 
Applying will not result in inspection of property and/or
workers as inspection of property and/or workers is not
required in order for workers to receive the assistance and has
not been mandated by any state or federal official.
To be considered for the program, the applicant must provide
proof of employment as a farm or food worker during the
COVID-19 pandemic (1/27/2020-5/11/2023) along with proof
of identification. 
Proof of employment can be provided by uploading
documentation such as a paystub to the application. A list of
other potential proof of identity/employment documents is
available at bit.ly/ApplyFFWR.
If the applicant is eligible for the program, their one-time relief
payment will be sent via mail in the form of a gift-card. 
Further questions or concerns may be directed to 1-800-482-
7641 or info@arhdc.org.

More information on the Farm and
Food Workers Relief Program:

For more information on the Migrant Seasonal
Farm Worker program, H2A/H2B programs, and
Foreign Labor Certification, visit bit.ly/ARMSFW 

ARKANSAS EMPLOYERS

http://bit.ly/ApplyFFWR
http://bit.ly/ARMSFW

